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Return of packaging 

 
 

Dear Customer,  

 

In order to reduce the impact of packaging waste on the environment, we offer our customers within 
Germany a free return option for the packaging of our goods. This return option applies to all packaging 
materials (plastic, cardboard, etc.) and types (sales packaging, shipping packaging, etc.). All packaging that 
we receive back in this way is subsequently disposed of in an environmentally friendly manner.  

Please note, however, that we only take back packaging that is completely empty. Packaging that you have 
received from third parties (e.g. other suppliers) will only be taken back if it is of the same type, shape and 
size as the packaging that we put into circulation. The place of return is MMC Hartmetall GmbH’s place of 
business. The return itself is free of charge for you, you only bear the costs for any transport to the place of 
return. To ensure a smooth process, please send a return request in advance to recycling@mmchg.de, stating 
your customer number.  

Of course, you are not obliged to return packaging to us. If you do not make use of the return option, we 
assume that you will recycle the packaging via your own disposal channels.  

If you have any questions about returning packaging, please contact our recycling team at 
recycling@mmchg.de. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

President 
MMC Hartmetall GmbH 
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